July 4, 2005

To Public Hearing

Date: JULY 18 2005

Item #

Re: SINGLE FAMILY

LOT SIZE POLICIES

RECONFIRMATION / PROPOSED

M W-272729

The Mayor and City Councillors City of Richmond 6911 No 3 Road Richmond, B C V6Y 2C1

Re: Public Hearing on re-zoning applications in Gibbons/Thompson/Riverdale neighbourhood, July 18, 2005

To Members of City Council

This letter is sent with reference to a rezoning application for 4111 and 4093 Granville Avenue as well as 6840 and 6880 No One Road Unfortunately, due to a previous commitment, we will not be able to attend the public hearing meeting scheduled for July 18<sup>th</sup> at City Hall

By way of this letter we would like to let you know that we are against both of the above noted rezoning applications. We would like to keep the character of the single family neighbourhood. The increase in traffic and density will be disruptive. Many students walk to Burnett School using this street—let's keep it as safe as possible.

The application for rezoning for 6840 and 6880 No One Road should also be rejected as we already have townhouses on the west side on No One Road – please keep the east side as a buffer zone

As our elected representatives, we trust you to keep our neighbourhood zoned for single family dwellings and to remove Granville Avenue from the Arterial Road Classification Please reject the above noted applications

Sincerely,

John and Jane Bouma 4120 Granville Avenue Richmond, B C V7C 1E4

cc The City Clerk

6 b